Phyllis J. Kardos

I have a sincere concern about covering 188 acres of forestland with an impervious ground cover of
concrete and steel. This covering would take forest land out of production, prevent the rain and
snow cycle of infiltrating the groundwater system, which sits right under or in very close proximity
to the intended silicon smelter project.



